
 

 Beverly Panthers Baseball 

100 Sohier Rd, Beverly, MA 01915 
(978) 317-5569 

 
February 20, 2024 
 
Dear Friends of Beverly Panthers Baseball- 
 
We are very excited to announce the date for our 2nd Annual Beverly Panthers Baseball Alumni & 
Friends Golf Tournament fundraiser. The Coach Linehan Cup golf event will be held on Monday, 
June 10, 2024, at Beverly Golf & Tennis. Shotgun Tee Time is at 10:00 a.m. with registration starting 
at 9am. The cost is $125.00 per player.  The event will be a scramble format with prizes, raffles, and 
top team awards.  
 
Last year's inaugural golf fundraiser helped tremendously with the purchase of a new pitching 
machine! The proceeds of this event will be put towards indoor training rental fees, uniforms, field 
wind screens, baseballs, and practice equipment.  
 
For any program to be successful, support from local businesses, friends of the program, and alumni 
is imperative.  There are various ways you can help.  Participate in the tournament, sponsor a hole, 
sign up for one of the event sponsor levels (see enclosed), or donate a prize or gift certificate that 
could be raffled off.   
 
We are working hard to make the 2024 season a successful one.  Thank you for being a part of that 
success and we hope to see you on June 10, 2024, for a fun day of golf.  Sincere thanks for your 
support from our players and coaching staff. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Jon Cahill 
Beverly Panthers Baseball Varsity Head Coach 
 

 

 
 


